30 November 2018 RQ/JB
Dear Parent/Carer

Debut Night and Year 7 Initial Access Project Concert —
Tuesday 15 January 2019 7pm

| would like to give you some advanced notice of our concert on Tuesday 15 January
2019, when we will be staging our ‘Debut Night’ Concert. The evening will feature
performances from all of our Year 7 students following their Initial Access instrumental
lessons on trumpet or trombone. These are always very exciting and lively
performances, demonstrating an impressive amount of progress made in just 6 weeks
of lessons. We also hope that some of our Year 7 students will also show you some of
the performances that they have been preparing in their class lessons and in their
individual music lessons. Several of our older students have also volunteered to
perform during the evening.

It is really important that all our Year 7 students attend this concert so that we have the
full ensemble demonstrating what they have been learning in class. Please contact me
at least one week before the concert if there are any problems with attendance at this
event.

Tickets can be bought in advance from the school office at a cost of £3 for adults, £1 for
children. Students taking part will not have to purchase a ticket. Tickets will go on sale
after the Christmas holidays.

| know that the students are looking forward to performing at this concert. | hope that
you will be able to join us for a very enjoyable evening.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs R Quinton
Head of Music




